
 

 

 

   
REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  Councilor Keach, Chair 

   Facilities Naming Committee 

 

DATE:  February 2, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Report regarding the naming of City space within the Penacook 

Community Center. 

 

Recommendation 

Accept this report which recommends City Council approve the naming of City space within the 

Penacook Community Center “The Penacook Library & Activity Center.”   

 

 

Background 

 

At their January 8, 2024 meeting, City Council referred a report from the Director of Special 

Projects & Strategic Initiatives, regarding the naming of City space within the Penacook 

Community Center, to the Facilities Naming Committee. The Facilities Naming Committee met 

on January 29, 2024 to discuss the referral.  

 

 

Discussion 

 

Committee members discussed survey results that were initiated by Councilor Horne, the 

Penacook Village Association and Ward One resident Brent Todd.  Committee consensus, based 

on community feedback, was to support the recommendation within the report submitted to City 

Council by the Director of Special Projects & Strategic Initiatives. 
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